

BULK RATE U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

DAMASCUS, MD. 20872

PERMIT No. 4389

FEBRUARY 1986



(B) <- (ST) > 26

NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING, Wednesday, February 26, 1986. This is a dinner meeting featuring a SEAFOOD BUFFET (crabcakes, shrimp & fish). The cost is \$6.00 for adults and \$3.00 for children under 12. THE NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING will be Wednesday, March 12, 1986.

REMINDER !!! 1986 MEMBERSHIP DUES WERE DUE JANUARY 1.

LEGISLATIVE - Just a reminder to everyone to follow any actions on anti-gun proposals in the media. Please write letters to your congressmen and senators to thwart these actions.

TURKEY SHOOTS are not doing very well. If we do not get more participation and more help we will have to discontinue them. So please, bring your shotguns and your families and come on out and participate.

THE WILD GAME DINNER was a big success. We served ap imately 200 people. We would like to thank everyone for their participation imately 200 people. We would like to thank everyone for their participation image is a special guest, Fern Elliott, IWLA National Secretary. We were honored present.

THE MARYLAND STATE HUNTER SAFETY TOURNAMENT to be held on May 3 is in need of volunteers to help run this event. We need Range Officers, NRA Certified Rifle, Pistol and Shotgun Instructors, and people to help with registration, preparation and serving of food, etc. Please give Bobby White a call and volunteer (831-5516).

THE SECOND CHESAPEAKE BAY CONSERVATION PRINTS are now available. There are only 1200 prints available in total and our club has four of those. The prints are \$100 each. There are also stamps and medallions available. For further information, please contact Paul Jackson (253-0027).

RANGES - The Rifle, Pistol, and Archery Ranges will be closed for maintenance on the last Sunday of each month. Work begins at 10:00 a.m. For more information, please contact Jim Carberry (869-4279).

The Skeet League is a definite go and will begin the end of March or the first of April. Follow the newsletter for more information or contact Bobby White (253-5516).

COMMITTEES - The Conservation Committee held its monthly meeting on February 12, 1986. The major topic for discussion was the possibility of raising a covey of pheasants on our property. The next meeting will be Wednesday, March 12, 1986.

We have had a few volunteers for our other committees, but we still need more. The committees involved are Membership, Conservation, Program -- Entertainment, House and Grounds, and Budget and Finance). Please contact Bill Spence to volunteer (946-7716).

The Board of Directors have tentatively approved the use of our grounds for 10 days this summer by the GIRL SCOUTS. The days involved would be August 4-8 and August 11-15, 1986. This will be voted on and finalized at the March Board of Directors Meeting.

MEMBERS UNDER THE WEATHER - We would like to wish a speedy recovery to Joe Corinci who just got out of the hospital and to Merle Keesler who is recovering from a broken wrist.

OUR CONDOLENCES to the family of Raymond R. Briggs, a several term President and Life Member of our Chapter who passed away on January 24, 1986.

THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP WERE APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND ARE RECOMMENDED FOR MEMBERSHIP ACTION:

Name, Address, Phone, Sponsor = (SP)

Brown	Andrew C. SP: Earl Dickins	5619 Butterfly La. son	Frederick 662-7204	Md	21701	
Decourcy	William P. SP: Bill Schneid	4707 Mercury Dr. der	Rockville 942-6745	Μđ	20853	
Hickman	M. Christine SP: Donald Hick	11228 Mitscher St. man	Kensington 946-5773	Md	20895	
	William D. SP: Larry Inscoe	11228 Mitscher St.	Kensington 946-5773	Md	20895	
Jacobs		6619 Elgin Lane der		Md	20817	
Parker		920 S. Alfred St. nas (Reinstated Memb)		۷a	22314	
Poling	Philip SP: Wanda Dawson	701 Springloch Rd.	Silver Spring 622-2007	Md	20904	
Roberts	George R. SP: Bill Schneid	7801 Brickyard Rd. der	Potomac 983-3123	Md	20854	
Roberts	Paula R. SP: Bill Schneid	13504 Anndyke Pl. der	Germantown 972-1703	Md	20874	
Silver	Craig L. SP: Bill Schneid	11332 Halethorpe Tr. der	Germantown 540-9078	Md	20874	
Sullivan	Brian R. SP: Wanda Dawson	8848 Cross Country Pl	Gaithersburg 330-5381	Md	20879	
Woodrow	Bill SP: Wanda Dawson	9022 Gue Road 1	Damascus 253-5630	Md	20872	
Wurzer	Carl A. SP: Larry Insco	5 Willowbrook Ct.	Potomac 983-0982	Md	20854	

MARCH RANGE SAFETY OFFICE SCHEDULE

03/01	John Corbin	774-0934	03/15	Richard Curtis, Jr.	774-5212
00,01	Mike Stottlemeyer	384-1379	00/10	Robert Sadler	253-3501
227700 COO.	Elmer Thias	977-4240	ALCOHOLD TO THE REAL PROPERTY.	Kathie Insley	725-1083
03/02	Mark Emler	948-5293	03/16	Eddie White	770-0768
	John Cirioni	831-3186		Bill Vernooy	253-3501
	Ray Shipe, Jr.	253-3266		Scott Cicora	253-4983
03/08	Rod Snell	977-5212	03/22	Rick Egerter	384-6436
	Bill Marnane	869-7792	1.5	Mike Powell	540-6643
03/09	Carol Edwards	776-9881	03/23	Rick Insley	531-5963
	Larry Dodson	421-9018		Joe Tarr	461-3464
	Gary Stein	774-3992		Mark Hollis	926-8785
07/00					
03/29	Robert White	831-5516			
	Armand Harris	854-2093			
03/30	Jimmy Gierula	774-3515			
	Mac McCollum	854-3707			
	Herbert Emerson	774-2639			

Carol Edwards, Correspondence Secretary 776-9881